
About Tohoku Earthquake 13th Feb 2021 

14th Feb 2021 

There is minor damage of our production at Sanbongi Factory. None of our employees 

are injured. Production is re-starting at the moment. 300mm production re-started. 

200mm and smaller diameter production will be re-started on 15th Feb. No delivery 

delay is expected for all of our customers worldwide. 


